
Pedestrian & Street Safety Enhancements
SDOT is beginning construction on the next phase of 
pedestrian improvements along Greenwood Ave N, 
with additional project locations following as part of 
our Neighborhood Greenways and Safe Routes to 
School programs. 
Crews will begin with drainage and water service 
work prior to pouring concrete and shaping 
driveways and curbs, with work expected to continue 
into August. The updates at this location include: 
•	 New sidewalk on both sides of Greenwood Ave N 

between N 125th St and N 130th St (blue on map) 
•	 New raised curb and parallel parking
•	 New signage designating legal parking areas

NEW SIDEWALKS! PARKING CHANGES COMING! 
Construction starting on Greenwood Ave N between N 125th & N 130th



P.O. Box 34996 
Seattle,WA 98124-4996

What to Expect During Construction
Typical construction hours are weekdays, 7 AM to 5 
PM, and may include weekend work. Other expected 
construction impacts may include:

•	 Temporary driveway impacts and water shut-offs
•	 Noise, vibration, dust, and debris
•	 Construction staging and parking impacts near 

the work sites
•	 “No Parking” areas and other parking impacts
•	 Sidewalk closures, and detours for people walking 

and biking

**PLEASE MOVE VEHICLES when you see 
“No Parking” signs to avoid being towed

Learn more on our website: 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-
programs/safety-first/safe-routes-to-school/
broadview-thomson-and-cedar-park-elementary

Outreach Lead:
Michael Taylor-Judd, (206) 445-4259


